
Attorneys - Advocaten - Avocats 
 

 
 
 
Petillion bvba – RPM/RPR Brussels – BCE/KBO – VAT BE 0888.586.415 – Bank account IBAN BE42 7340 2013 2054 (BIC KREDBEBB). Petillion bvba is 
a law firm constituted as a limited liability company with registered office at 1600 S nt-Pieters-Leeuw, Oudenakenstraat 19, Belg um and mail ng address 
at Guido Gezellestraat 126, 1654 Beersel. Lawyers practic ng in the Petillion office are members of and subject to the rules of the French or Dutch section 
of the Brussels Bar. The bar affiliations of individual lawyers can be found on www.petillion.law.   

 Fl p Petillion 
 
  

 
 
28 August 2018 
 
 
 
 
ICANN 
Board and Board Accountability Mechanisms Committee (BAMC) 
12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 
Los Angeles, CA 90094-2536, USA  
 
 
By email: reconsideration@icann.org 
  independentreview@icann.org  
 
 
 
Dear Members of the ICANN Board, 
 
 
Re: Requests for Reconsideration 16-11 and 18-6 
 
 
I am coming back to our call of 19 July 2018. During our call, we requested, on behalf of our clients, 
that Request for Reconsideration (RfR) 16-11 and RfR 18-6 be handled together. 
 
In the meantime, ICANN Board resolution 2018.07.18.09 (the ‘Resolution’) has come to our 
attention. In this resolution, the ICANN Board accepted the BAMC recommendation on RfR 18-6, 
thereby concluding RfR 18-6 and making it impossible that RfR 16-11 and RfR 18-6 be handled 
together.  
 
Requesters regret that none of the BAMC Members informed us about the Resolution that was taken 
the day before our call and the content of which was directly related to the subject matter of our call.   
 
Requesters respectfully request that the ICANN Board reverse its decision on RfR 18-6. Should the 
ICANN Board not do so at its own initiative, Requesters are prepared to participate to ICANN’s 
Cooperative Engagement Process.  
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We thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter and for informing us about the posting 
of the Minutes of the Board Meeting of 18 July 2018. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Flip Petillion 




